
From: "Donna Powell" 
Sent: 14/10/2021 3:04 PM 
To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: da 4 park ave avalon 

nbcouncil has been obstructive o f  my questions and obstructed any explanation o f  the plans. 
Changes are required to submit to nsw govt planning law. 

Tree pruning from within the site to enable approved works shall not exceed 10% o f  any tree canopy, 

Regards and good wishes from 
Donna Powell 
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